
  

 

Welcome from Pastor Bob 

Whether you're a first time guest or already a part of our St. Paul 

family, I'm glad you've joined us today as we welcome a special 

guest speaker. Today our missionary serving refugees in 

Uganda, Carolyn Goodwin, will share a message on "Missions: 

Following Jesus’ Example” based on her experiences in Africa 

and what God has taught her through her life and ministry. We 

can all learn from her and her unique story! 

 

This Thursday, August 1 is the deadline to turn in school supplies 

for the Back to School Jubilee. If you took tags, but haven't 

dropped off your supplies yet, please make sure to bring your 

supplies to the church office by Thursday so we can fill the 

backpacks before the Jubilee.  If you signed up to help with the 

Jubilee on August 10, we will post assignments next Sunday. We 

also need help after the Jubilee with cleaning the CLEC 

bathrooms. Be sure to check page 8 for more ways to serve. 
 

Look through this bulletin, visit our website - stpaulumc.org,  

follow our Facebook: StPaulUMCLargo or download our free app 

to keep up with everything going on at St. Paul. I'm so glad you're 

part of St. Paul and the work we're doing  for the Lord! 

July 28, 2019 

Bob Martin, Lead Pastor 
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WORSHIP at 9 AM 
  Prelude                 Cindy Triffon, Accompanist 

  Introit        Heralds of Christ    

                 Dave Fortuna & Ben Shockey, trumpet 

  Welcome                       Pastor Pam Dubov 

*Greet  Oh How He Loves You and Me       

         Dr. Robert Williams, Worship Leader 

*Hymns We've a Story to Tell to the Nations              No. 569

  Go, Make of All Disciples                No. 571    

*Apostles' Creed                    No. 881 

*Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                                         No. 895 

  Offertory         Down To The River to Pray             Sanctuary Choir 

*Doxology        

  Prayer of Thanksgiving 

  Transitional Hymn O Zion Haste                         No. 573 

  Message     "Missions: Following Jesus' Example"     Carolyn Goodwin 

Luke 9:51 

  Directed Prayer 

*Hymn   Whom Shall I Send                No. 582 

*Benediction  

*Postlude         

 

  *Please stand, if you are able. 
 

If you need assistance,  let an usher know.   

Baby changing tables are located in both men and women’s restrooms. 

 

9 AM Greeters: Mary Vaughn and Dee Rogers 

10:30 AM Greeters: Becky Carter, Deb and Garrett Digman 

 

 

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 
SIGN UP ON THE CONNECT CARD 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

www.stpaulumc.org 

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK 

StPaulUMCLargo 
 

OR INSTAGRAM 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 

VISIT OUR CONNECTION CENTER 
If you have questions or would like 

to talk to someone about St. Paul 

and what we offer, visit the Con-

nection Center to the side of the 

lobby.  One of our pastors will be 

there after each service and would 

be happy to speak with you! 

If you're visiting us today, welcome! We 

hope you find St. Paul a comfortable place 

to worship and that you feel God's love.  To 

find out more about us we invite you to: 

DOWNLOAD OUR St. PAUL APP 

It's free for apple or android 
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Online Giving 
It's easy to give online, make payments 

or set up one time or recurring contribu-

tions. Visit stpaulumc.org and click the 

Give link at the top of the page or use 

this QR code. Our Giving page is more 

user friendly than ever! You can pay by ACH (e-check) 

or by credit/debit card. We ask that you check the box 

when making a credit card payment to add 3% to your 

payment or gift and offset the fee we are charged for 

each online payment. There is no fee for ACH pay-

ments. 

 

Flowers 
This week's flowers were provided by: 
 

 Kay McAndrew, in memory of my mother, Florence 

Howard's Birthday 
 

If you would like to honor an event or a special person 

with flowers, you can give a flower bouquet to the Glo-

ry of God. Call the church office at 584-8165 or e-mail 

us at church@stpaulumc.org to make an order and 

share your inscription. Bouquets are $40. You can 

pick up the flowers after the second worship or do-

nate them to members who are in the hospital. 

 

Requested a Name Badge? 
If you requested a name badge, don't forget to pick it 

up in the Connection Center! Badges are usually 

ready to be picked up the week after requested.  

 

 

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and re-

turn it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, or 

the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out the 

entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

Date: July 28, 2019       9 AM        10:30 AM 

Name: 

 

E-mail: 

Phone: 

Address: 

 
 

       Please update my information. 
 

I am a: 

         1st Time Guest  2nd Time Guest 

         Regular Attendee  Member(s) 

         Winter Resident: Here from _______ to ________ 
     

I came today because: 

 I drove by                     I visited the website 

 I've been here before         I received a mailing 

 I was invited by 

 Other: 
 

I want to join your e-mail list: 

 Weekly Pastor's E-Note          Student         
 

 Weekly St. Paul Newsletter Children         

               Other: 
  

Be sure to put your e-mail address at the top of the card! 

 

I am interested in: 

 Rededicating my life to Jesus 

 Being baptized 

 Becoming a member 
  

I need a name tag for: 
(Name tags can be picked up in the Connection Center to the side of 

the lobby two weeks after your request is placed.) 

 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

10:30  AM WORSHIP  
 

A typical 10:30 a.m. worship at St. Paul lasts 

about an hour. Worship is filled with current 

Christian music from our praise band. You are 

invited to sing along with the words on the 

screens, or simply enjoy the music. You'll notice 

there is a time in our worship to give financially. 

This is how we support the ministries and mis-

sions of our church. We hope you experience the 

love of God with us today! 

NO  

PRESSURE 
PASSIONATE  

MUSIC 

ABOUT 

60 MIN. 

Home 

Cell 

First Name, Middle Initial, Last Name 
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St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and 

return it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, 

or the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out 

the entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

How can we pray for you? 

 

 

 

  

 

For Military Prayer List 

Do NOT publish in bulletin. 

Do NOT include on prayer chain. 

I would like to connect with a Stephen Minister. 
 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

I would like to help with: 

Livestream   9 AM    10:30 AM  
 

 

Usher     9 AM   10:30 AM 
 

 

Loving Hearts Memorial Food Ministry 
 

Greeter at 10:30 AM 
 

Clean and Sparkle Day—Aug. 10 
 

Summer Celebration—Aug. 18 

 

 

FOR Our Neighbors 
Delivering Welcome Bags 

We will contact you when we have move in dates. 
 

Baking Bread for Welcome Bags 
 

Back to School Jubilee 
Day of the Event Aug. 10    Set Up Aug. 9 

Workshops:   July 23 July 25  

                           July 30  August 1 
 

Remember to fill out the other side with your name and contact info! 

Too many times people only know what churches are 

against. We want the conversation to be about what 

St. Paul is FOR. We are FOR our neighbors, our com-

munity, families, elders, first responders, local busi-

nesses, those in need… We are FOR kindness, gen-

erosity, and positive change. We are FOR sharing 

God's love with our community. We are FOR Pinellas.  

Being FOR Pinellas means reaching out to our com-

munity and showing them what God's love is all 

about. It also means lifting up the people in our com-

munity who are making Pinellas a great place to be!  

 

If you have a social media account, share the posi-

tive things you see in our community, or positive 

things you're doing, with the hashtag #FORpinellas.  

 

Take part in our Jumpstart tutoring program, Pack-a-

Sack, Handicapable, Open Arms, our Back to School 

Jubilee, our FOR Our Neighbors project or one of the 

many other ways that St. Paul reaches out to the 

community. 

 

Wear your FOR Pinellas shirt in the community and if 

anyone asks you what it means, tell them that St. 

Paul is FOR our community, and FOR them! If you 

don't have your FOR Pinellas shirt yet, you can get 

one for $5 in the Connection Center today.  

 

Carry FOR Pinellas cards with you and share them 

with people in the community who are doing some-

thing great or with people with whom you are sharing 

a random act of kindness. 

 

I plan to attend: 

Loss of Spouse Seminar— Tues. Aug. 20 
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Adult Studies 

StPaulTNT   

Adult Sunday Morning Classes 
Adults of any age are invited to join one of our Sunday 

school classes: 
 

9:15 a.m. Sunday school class 
Homeward Bound - Rm 106 (Carpenter's Room) -CLEC 

 

10:15 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Inspirations - Purple Door Classroom (101) in Bldg C  

Bereans - Conference Room 2 in Bldg B 
 

10:30 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Friendship—Room 201 (Community Room) - CLEC 

 

TNT (Twenties 'N' Thirties)  
Adults in their twenties and thirties, and high school 

grads, are invited to join TNT tonight at 7 p.m. in room 

202 (CLEC). We're currently learning how to more 

deeply understand the Bible by focusing on Genesis 

and Exodus. Follow us on Facebook for updates about 

all our upcoming studies and events:  
 

 

 

 

 

Light Seekers Return on August 6 

Light Seekers meet on Tuesday mornings at 10:30 

AM for study, music, prayer and more. They will re-

sume meeting on Tuesday mornings starting next 

week on August 6.  

 

 

 

Summer Celebration: August 18 
On Sunday, August 18 join us to celebrate all the 

great things God has done at St. Paul this summer! 

At 10:30 a.m. our kids and students will take the 

lead in worship. We'll learn about what they did all 

summer and worship with lots of music and dancing. 
 

After worship everyone is invited to join us at the 

Christian Life Enrichment Center for a bounce house, 

free food and games for the whole family!  
 

If you are able to help cook or set-up for the event, fill out 

the Connect Card on page 4. 

Loss of a Spouse Seminar 
Tuesday, August 20 – 12:00 PM, Room 202 
When you lose a spouse, life changes forever. The 

daily emotions and challenges can seem too hard to 

bear. Find help at our encouraging seminar. You’ll 

hear: 
 

 Practical advice from others who’ve been there 

 What to expect in your grief 

 How to cope with life without your spouse 

 Why it won’t always hurt this much 
 

Note that the time for this seminar is now 12 PM instead of 

1 PM. Cost is $5 for workbook. Register on the Con-

nect Card or email stephenministry@stpaulumc.org  

 

 



6 

 

BLDG C 

BLDG B 

BLDG A 

Seeking Accompanist 
We are currently seeking an accompanist for our 9 

a.m. worship service. If you, or someone you know, 

would be right for the position please share the in-

formation below with them!  

 

The accompanist will work with the Traditional Wor-

ship Leader, providing accompaniment on Sunday 

mornings, attending Thursday night rehearsals and 

as needed for special performances and occasions. 

  

We are looking for someone with high level perfor-

mance skills, knowledge of worship and theological 

understanding to assist with music selection, 4+ 

years experience accompanying worship, strong 

organizational skills, strong interpersonal skills, 

ability to work creatively with worship team and vol-

unteers, committed to Christ and called to service. 

 

Applicants should send a resume, and links to perfor-

mance videos if they have any, to our Senior Director of 

Worship Arts, Laurel Fortuna, at laurel.f@stpaulumc.org. 
 

 

This is the confidence we have in approaching God: 

that if we ask anything according to his will, he 

hears us. (1 John 5:14, NIV) 

 

Why do we need to pray? 
We need to pray for comfort, for healing, for guid-

ance, for compassion and forgiveness and because 

we are so often afraid due to a problem or situation 

in our life. When we don’t know which way to turn or 

what we should do, prayer is a way to find peace 

and guidance. 

 

Scripture tells us not to worry, not to be afraid, yet 

when we try to handle our problems and concerns 

by ourselves, that’s exactly what happens; we worry, 

fret and are anxious. If we would only give up con-

trol and ask our God to help us, the fear and anxiety 

would go away. When we turn to Him in prayer, our 

heavenly Father comforts us, heals our spirit and 

gives us peace.   

 

Stay and Pray Next Sunday 

If you have a prayer need or concern and would like 

someone to pray with you, come to Stay and Pray 

next Sunday, August 4 in the chapel after either 

worship time and allow members of our prayer team 

to pray with and for you. Give up your pain and trou-

bles to God and discover the comfort and peace 

that he gives back  

 

Therefore I tell you, whatever you ask for in prayer, 

believe that you have received it, and it will be 

yours. (Mark 11:24, NIV) 

Our Next Message Series 

Have virtues been lost in our modern 

times? Next week we begin a series 

that asks how we can bring back the 

virtues like honor, loyalty and grati-

tude that are so important to our 

lives and faith.  
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Student Ministry  
6th-12th Grade 

Alison Van Duyne, Student Ministry  

Director, alison.v@stpaulumc.org 

TONIGHT: Free people stay close to the  

source of their freedom.   
 

Middle school and high school students are invited to 

join us tonight for group games, exciting crowd break-

ers, passionate worship, biblical teaching, and a 

chance to connect with others through Small Groups. 

The group meets in the Mariposa Café, in the Christian 

Life Enrichment Center at 5:30 p.m. for dinner, then 

branches out depending on activities. Dinner is $3. 

Register for dinner online in advance: stpaulumc.org.  

 

Wednesday Serve 
Students are invited to church each Wednesday from 

noon-5 p.m. to eat lunch, hang out and serve the K-5 

kids at our Camp XP summer camp or help with pre-

paring for the Back to School Jubilee.  

 

 

Back to School Jubilee: August 10 
Students help to distribute school supplies to hun-

dreds of children.  

SPUMCLighthouse stpaul_lighthouse 

TRIBE Tuesday 

July 30: Pool Parties. 6-9 PM 
Cost: $3 for food 

This week we have separate pool parties for high 

school and middle school students. 

Children Infant– 5th Grade, Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of Children's Ministry, Kaitie.j@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Morning: Lil’ Kidz Care 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery Care is available today for infants to 

4-year-olds, at 8:45 a.m. in the nursery building (Bldg 

B) next to the sanctuary. Sign in and you will be given 

a card that you will need to pick-up your child. 
 

Sunday Morning: Preschool & K-5  
Preschool and K-5 are invited to attend their own 

worship and lessons in the Children's Ministry Center 

in Bldg C at both 9 and 10:30 a.m. 

StPaulChildrensMinistry 

treehousekids412 

WWW.STPAULUMC.ORG 

Our Current Study: Power Up 
We're learning about what God is doing in us to 

change the world around us. “The fruit the Holy Spir-

it produces is love, joy and peace. It is being patient, 

kind and good. It is being faithful and gentle and 

having control of oneself.” -Galatians 5:22-23a, NIrV 
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Clean and Sparkle Day 
On August 10 we're holding a 

Clean and Sparkle Day to clean the 

Christian Life Enrichment Center 

bathrooms. We'll be working from 2

-4 PM after the Jubilee. If you plan 

to help, mark the Connect Card to 

let us know. 

 

FOR Our Neighbors Welcome Bags 
Thank you to everyone who has turned in welcome bags 

FOR Our Neighbors! If you took a tag, but are no longer 

able to fill a bag, that's okay. Just email us at 

church@stpaulumc.org or call the church office at 584-

8165 to let us know. We will make sure all our neigh-

bors get a bag!  

 

Moving dates still haven't been set for our Highland 

Park neighbors, but you can sign up on the Connect 

Card now to help deliver the bags or bake bread to be 

included in the bags. We will be in contact to share 

more info with you as move-in dates are finalized.  

 

Cards for Campers 
Thank you to everyone who has been writing notes! We 

need about 65 notes each week to make sure every 

camper gets one, so let's keep it up! To make it even 

easier we've provided note cards for you in the Connec-

tion Center. Stop by and write a few notes today!   

 

Carpenter's Shop Saturday Work Day 
On the first Saturday of each month, our Carpenter's 

Shop has a work day from 9 a.m. to noon. Join them at 

the Druid Campus (2039 Druid Rd.) to help make toys 

for kids who are dealing with trauma. They also make 

toys every week, Tues-Thurs. from 9 a.m. to noon. No 

experience needed! 

 

Open Arms Food Drive 

Next Sunday 
 On the first Sunday of each 

month we collect specific 

items to help keep Open 

Arms stocked with staples. Next Sunday, August 4 we're 

collecting:  
 

Mac & Cheese—Tuna—Cereal—Peanut Butter 
 

Bring any of these items with you to worship next Sun-

day and drop them off outside the sanctuary. 

 
 

 

Help Provide School Supplies 
and Backpacks to Local Kids  

 

DONATE SUPPLIES BY AUG. 1 
Thank you for taking ALL of our tags! If you didn't 

drop off supplies today, you can bring them to the 

church office this week between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

We need all supplies by Thursday, August 1 so we 

can stuff backpacks for the event. 
 

DONATE MONEY 
We are still accepting monetary donations toward 

the purchase of supplies for our local kids. We will 

also make a donation using this money to mission-

ary Carolyn Goodwin’s ministry for school children 

in Africa again this year. Place your donation in the 

offering plate today, and be sure it is labelled 

"Jubilee School Partnerships."  
 

VOLUNTEER 
On the Day of the Jubilee 

If you would like to serve at the Jubilee on August 

10 (10 a.m. to noon) we have jobs for people of all 

ages and abilities. Job assignments will be posted 

in the sanctuary lobby next Sunday. 
 

Set Up for Jubilee 
We need a few people to help setup for the Jubilee 

on August 9. This will require lifting. 
 

Help Prep on Tuesdays and Thursdays  
You can help inventory, sort, count supplies etc. at 

our Jubilee workshops on Tuesdays and Thursdays 

from 9 a.m. to noon in the Missions and Outreach 

Team room behind the Mariposa Café. Our last two 

workshops are this week on July 30 and August 1.  
 

Sign up to help with these jobs by filling out the Connect 

Card or contact Pastor Pam at pam.d@stpaulumc.org 
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Coming this Week 
 

 

Sunday, July 28 

Courtyard Coffee     8:30 AM 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery       8:30 AM 

Worship        9:00 AM 

Children's Worship    9:00 AM 

Homeward Bound    9:15 AM 

Bereans    10:15 AM 

Inspirations   10:15 AM 

Friendship   10:30 AM 

Worship     10:30 AM 

Children's Worship  10:30 AM 

Homeless Meal                    3:30 PM 

Student Ministry     5:30 PM 

TNT      7:00 PM 

 

Monday, July 29 

Summer Camp                   7:00 AM 

Girl Scouts     6:30 PM 

Boy Scouts     7:00 PM 

 

Tuesday,  July 30 

Summer Camp            7:00 AM 

Sonrise Men's Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Jubilee Workshop    9:00 AM 

Tribe Tuesday     6:00 PM 

 

Wednesday, July 31 

Summer Camp            7:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Wednesday Serve  12:00 PM 

Handicapable     6:15 PM 

Open Adult Volleyball    7:45 PM 

 

Thursday, August 1 

Deadline to drop off  

Jubilee donations 

Summer Camp            7:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Jubilee Workshop    9:00 AM 

Prayer Shawl     4:30 PM 

Choir Rehearsal     7:00 PM 

 

Friday, August 2 

Church Office Closed 

Summer Camp            7:00 AM 
 

Saturday, August 3 

Basketball     8:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 
 

* 
 

All groups need to submit a facilities 

request form for all events, including 

meetings, one time and recurring 

events.  Contact us at  584-8165 or 

karen.h@stpaulumc.org  

 

Making a Prayer Request 
Write your prayer request on the Connect Card and drop it in in the offer-

ing plate or make a prayer request on our app. You can also call our pray-

er line at any time: 559-PRAY (7729). 

Hear Our Prayer 

Please pray for these people with immediate prayer needs: 

    

A. Ann 

Alice Campbell 

Amy Caulder & family 

Amy Johnson 

Andrew Preston 

Ann, Gary Smith 

Anne Davis 

Anne Marie 

B. Clemmings 

Barb, Jody & Tony 

Barbara Martin 

Blaze White 

Bob Phillips 

Bonnie Cummings 

Brandi, Kami & Karaline 

Bri & Family 

Brooke Chiodo 

Bruce Madden 

Carmen Munyan 

Carol Quinton Naja 

Caroline Fields 

Carolyn Goodwin 

Cathy, Del & Amy 

Chad M 

Charles Bartlett 

Charlie & Peggy Tucker 

Charlie Stantz 

Cheryl & Heidi 

Cindy 

Cindy Constantinou 

Cliff Armbruster and 

Mother & Sister 

Dale 

Dave & Do 

Debbie Dubov 

Dee Bartlett 

Dennis Lord 

Don Piro 

Donald Blanton 

Donna Koller 

Donna McCaslin 

Donna Simonetti's Fami-

ly 

Edmina Miller 

Faith & Kyle 

Fisher Johnson & Family 

Gail Blagg Bloomgren 

Gary Cradick 

Godwin family 

Heron House ALF 

Jane Muter 

Jay, Keith, Kristina & 

Grandchildren 

Jessica 

Joan  & Skip Buchuald 

Joan Brewer's Husband 

Joan Pitts 

Joe Evanson 

Joey, Jonah & Carol 

John C 

John Dibble 

Jow & Char 

Karissa McCabe's Fa-

ther 

Kathy Herrell Hannas 

Kayo & Vinny 

Ken, Elsie, Chris, Chris-

ty, Yvonne, Marget, By-

ron, Jerry, Jamie & Ilena 

Kyle 

Kyra 

Laura Katz 

Libby Burke 

Lilyann & Bree 

Linda Graves 

Linda, Michelle & Jack-

son 

Lisa Cunningham 

Lois Thomson 

Mackenzie McAndrew 

Margo & Ed 

Mary Jo Weaver 

Meg, Jake, Dom & Char 

Michael & Lucy 

Michelle Allen 

Mickey & Dylan 

Mike & Family 

Nick 

Ola Joseph's Sis 

Our Country 

Peg McConnell 

Penny  

Penny, Fred, & Lainey 

Peter H 

Phyllis Spaulding 

Ralph & Family 

Randy & Diane Visnich 

Rev. Hays McKay 

RLT 

Ron Barker 

Ruth Aaron  

Samantha 

Sarah & Melissa Depew 

Shirley 

St. Paul UMC 

Stefanie & Christian 

Stephanie Prevost 

Stephen Brower 

Susan Pelyak 

Tina & Sherry 

Travel Mercies 

Venditto Children 

Vicky 

Walker Huff Family 

Wanda Barker 

Werner & Crystal 

Woman, Children, 

Youth's Safety 

Yvette Gonzalez Carter 

 

Deaths 
Please pray for the 

family and friends of  

Martha Trainor 
who recently passed 

on to life eternal. 
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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Druid Campus: 2039 Druid Rd in Clearwater, 33764 

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday  

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Lead Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Executive Pastor  

Handicapable Hosts HUG and Girl Scouts 
Saturday afternoon, July 20, St. Paul and our 

Handicapable Ministry hosted a carnival held by a 

local Girl Scout troop for HUG (Help Us Gather) 

ambassadors, several of whom are also members 

of our St. Paul Handicapable Ministry. The Girl 

Scouts provided refreshments and lots of fun ac-

tivities including bowling, photo ops, cornhole 

toss, face painting, spin the wheel and more. The 

carnival was a service project for the Girl Scouts, 

and they did a great job of making sure everyone 

in attendance had a fun-filled and action-packed 

time. We're glad we could host an event like this in 

our building, and we love working with other 

groups in the local community to share the love of 

Jesus with those who have special needs! 

Our TNT 

(Twenties 'N' 

Thirties) group 

successfully 

escaped the 

Wizard's Keep 

Escape Room 

on June 15!  

Want to be part of our TNT group? You can join them 

for Bible study tonight at 7 PM. See page 5 for more. 

The Largo Leader included a short story on Vice Mayor 

John Carroll and Police Chief Jeff Undestad joining 

our Handicapable Ministry to honor our Special Olym-

pians! We're glad our community was able to share 

this great moment of celebration and see one of the 

ways St. Paul is FOR Pinellas!  

Last Sunday stu-

dents who went 

on our Middle 

School Mission 

Trip to Orlando 

shared their tes-

timony and expe-

riences during 

Sunday Student 

Ministry.  God is 

at work in these 

students!  

mailto:mail@stpaulumc.org

